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A MESSAGE FROM THE COLLEGE PSYCHOLOGISTS
Life is busy and at Thomas Hassall, we are regularly reflecting on how we can improve
access to our services and resources. 

We live, learn and play on digital platforms and we would also like to provide you with an
opportunity to inform us via the Parent Referral Form about a concern you may have.  

You may wish to refer your child or alert us about a change in circumstances. This form enables
you to get a message to us quickly and efficiently.  This is accessible via our website or the
College App.

Please see below how you can access the form on the App
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Resources
SchoolTV is an online resource designed to empower parents with practical ongoing support
strategies and more importantly credible and sound information. It can serve as a preventative
tool which is accessible to parents at any time.  Parenting is challenging in this modern age and
parent can benefit from support to raise well balanced, resilient children. SchoolTV has a great
deal of valuable information on a variety of topics, including useful resources to assist parents to
support their children.

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns

Mrs Jacoline Petersen
Director of Student Counselling
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